This week, the Perquimans County Control
Group (Perquimans County, the Town of
Hertford, and the Town of Winfall Officials)
made the difficult decision to cancel the

~ fireworks for July 4. Our leaders know

that this is an exciting event in our community,
but it was also important to preserve the
health and safety of our residents. We truly
appreciate the community’s support and

want you to know that we are all ready to

see some kind of normalcy return. Thank you
for your understanding during this difficult time.




